
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      El Dorado County Board of Supervisors
will be having the annual Tahoe meeting on
Aug. 31 starting at 9am at Lake Tahoe Airport.
The Meyers Area Plan is anticipated to be one
of the topics.

·      Due to scheduling conflicts, Vacation Bible School at
St. Theresa Church in South Lake Tahoe is now the week of Aug.
10.  For  more  information  and  registration  contact  Danette
Winslow at 530.544.4788 or sttheresare@gmail.com.

·      Tahoe Paradise Resort Improvement District is having a
special meeting July 17 at 9:30am at the park. Here is the
agenda.

·       Matthew Schlanger was sworn in July 13 at Douglas
County’s newest sheriff’s deputy.
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